Date: 3rd August 2017
Dear Parents,
Please note the following:
1. PTM is scheduled on Saturday, 5th August 2017 between 9:00am and 11:00am (For Classes I to X) and between 10:00am and 11:00am (Classes XI & XII). Classes for VI to XII will not function on Saturday, 5th August 2017.
2. Dasara Holidays are tentatively scheduled between 11th October and 25th October 2017 as per the directions of the Education department. Please note that this schedule is subject to change if there is a change in the directions of the department.


